
PAMV Chapter BHS Music & Performance Report 

for January 9, 2016 Board Meeting 
 

Repertoire.  After the holiday break, we’re working on “Our Town” and “When You Wore a 

Tulip”.  We’ve received sheet music for several additional songs, but haven’t tried singing them 

yet.  We expect learning recordings soon. 

 

Song-learning expectations.  Members have taken individual responsibility for learning rather 

than expecting someone else to push a new song into their brains.  A number of people worked 

on “Our Town” over the holidays, and the work was evident on 1/7. 

 

Vocal Skills.  Singing in the model is becoming more automatic, so when someone forgets to 

sing appropriately, a gentle reminder rather than involved instruction is sufficient to improve his 

singing.. 

 

Individual singing improvement.  Paul Eastman will review the forms listing, for each 

individual, what he’d like to improve.  Paul will then put together a program to address those 

needs in the coming weeks. 

 

- Terry Moore, VP of Music and Performance 

 

Upcoming musical dates: 

1/10 Installation Dinner 

1/23 Coaching with Darin Drown 

2/12-14 (Fri-Sun) Valentines 

3/7-10 SAI Regional Convention (Bakersfield) 

3/17-20 Spring Quartet FWD Convention (Las Vegas) 

4/2 FWD-NW Convention (probably Alameda or Castro Valley) 

4/23 Spring Show 

 


